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Support for H.B. No. 2538, Relating to Motor Vehicle Exhaust Systems

           I am writing in support of House Bill 2538. As a father of two young children ,these loud exhausts pose a definite danger to 
my kids, physically and psychologically. Both of my children have been frightened and brought to tears by individuals with modified 
car exhausts, some of whom I have seen enjoy making others jump from a sudden and unnecessary rev of their engine.  

      Thank you for listening to our concerns


